
A G.I.R.L. Journey 
Unsung Heroes 
Dear Girl Scout Leaders, 

You have been nothing short of amazing. 

YOU are absolutely the ones who have kept things going. 

You figured out Zoom and Google Classroom and Facebook Live; you got even 
more creative than you were previously; you dropped off supplies on doorsteps 
and porches and patios; you really stepped up for the Fall Product Program and 
for cookies. 

When everywhere everyone was saying ‘no’, YOU said yes. 

YOU opened the doors of possibility for girls this year when so many doors were 
closed. 

We’ve all read about the entrepreneurs and small business owners who’ve 
reinvented themselves and well, Girl Scout Leaders have done exactly the same 
thing. 

YOU are unsung heroes. 

Thank you for volunteering this year. Thank you for being leaders, and for 
supporting the girls of central and western Massachusetts. Happy Girl Scout 
Leader’s Day and THANK YOU from the bottom of our hearts! 

Pattie Hallberg, CEO 
Girl Scouts of Central and Western Massachusetts 
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